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The Canterbury food bank currently accept vouchers from agencies who are working with families however they understand that during these challenging times many people may be experiencing financial difficulties. If you and your family are experiencing these challenging times please contact the food bank in one of the following ways: 

Website: http://www.canterburyfoodbank.org]www.canterburyfoodbank.org 

Email: http://www.canterburyfoodbank.org]www.canterburyfoodbank.org 

Phone:  07808 646450   or   07718 108875
